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St. Peter’s Academy – Upper KS2 Team Homework Letter
	UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners:

Mrs. Marston - Teacher       Miss. Brownley - Teacher
Miss. Walton - Teacher     Mrs Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner
	Date: Friday 13.05.22


	Well done for the fantastic models and instruction sheets made for Alchemy Island – all very impressive.  Mrs Smith and Mr Murphy have been hugely impressed by the ICT work that the Year 5s have done – all outstanding. Special mention to Oliver who went above and beyond and did another great puzzle at home!
Well done to all the Year 6s who tackled their SATs calmly with confidence and maturity in a very sensible fashion. I am so proud of you and admire the way that you have worked so hard in boosters and at the SATs homework.  I hope you are all relaxed now and ready for exciting things planned for the rest of your time at primary school.
Have a great weekend!



	Homework this week
For homework this week, I would like you to carry out the Growing Crystals experiment.  You will also need to write up an experiment planning sheet – L.O. to design your own investigation sheet.  It should include hypothesis, equipment needed, method, how to make it a fair test, results and conclusion (if your hypothesis was correct and explanation of results – this is because. The experiment should take about a week so you will need to start it this weekend.  Please make your investigation sheet as neat and take care as possible. You can include photos if you like. 

If your child has any problems with the homework or needs help, please can they see me as soon as possible and I will help them (preferably Monday morning). We have gone over the homework in class in detail but I am more than happy to clarify any misconceptions or confusion.
Year 5 and 6 – please go on Oddizzi and do at least 1 quiz. House points for those who do a country research factfile!

Please remember that you are expected to be reading for at least 15 minutes every day at home. Don’t forget to update your book log in school and in your diary.

We are still looking for some more small plastic bottles (with caps) for our science work next week. Any clean donations very welcome (by Monday).


	All homework due in Friday 20th May 2022 


· Thank you for helping your child with their work.

· Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.
· If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response.

· Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you make an appointment.

· If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best.

